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30th October 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are thrilled to announce that our school will be participating in Children in Need 2024 on 

Friday, 15th November! This annual event provides a fantastic opportunity for our community to 

come together to make a meaningful difference in the lives of children and young people across 

the UK. 

This year, we’ll be raising money by wearing spots! We invite all students to join in the fun by 

coming to school dressed in spotty outfits in support of this wonderful cause. From polka-dotted 

shirts to spotted socks and Pudsey ears, let’s get creative and spread awareness for Children in 

Need! 

To participate, we kindly ask for a minimum £1 donation, which will go directly to supporting 

children and young people who need it most. You can donate via ParentPay.  

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm for these events. With your help, we can 

make a real difference! 

Many thanks, 

Your School Council 

 

 

 


